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Planning Assessment Commission, 

My name is Roslyn Kelley, I live and work at  with my husband & 
2 daughters. I am writing another submission to you with my concerns about 
the Mt Thorley Warkworth extension.  

We are less than 5 km from both of the mines, we are constantly polluted from 
the dust, ground vibration, over blast pressure & intrusive lights from MTW 
mine, with all the rules that you give the mine they fail to improve any of the 
above mentioned. ‘ 

Once a week I clean the historical house which is filled with grey mine dust and 
see the cracks getting bigger and worse. 

We constantly get air pollution alerts at 1 – 3 am in the morning about dust, 
obviously water trucks don’t work at night whilst no one can see. 

Although you have looked at the information for both sides of the argument, it 
seems that the Planning Department & the PAC are concerned about the 1300 
jobs at the mine & the other businesses that may be affected if the mine was 
to close down.  

It seems that you will allow the mine to go ahead but: 

• Give lots of money to the council, which won’t help us and the pollution 
problems we experience. 

• Give money to create an aboriginal cultural centre but let the roof of 
Biame cave collapse whilst the mine continues 

• You will destroy the village of Bulga 
• Ruin historic Warkworth sands woodlands  



• Destroy the health of people living close to the mine 

 

 

We have lived here for 10 years & I decided to start our family here 
understanding that this mine will be finished in 2021, I have a very good job at 
this Historic farm which was built in 1861,my daughters attend the local school 
& are involved in many after school activities. We don’t want to move just as 
these workers don’t want to lose their jobs. 

Our faith in the legal system and the way you people handle these matters has 
just been destroyed. This is your chance to make a difference. 

Please reject the MTW project because the long term impacts that it will have 
on our area are not worth the short term gains. 

You are more then welcome to come to  & see it firsthand the 
damage that this mine is contributing the this homestead that was built in 
1861 & the pollution that MTW generates. 

We use to have a fantastic view of the beautiful broken back ranges now we 
have a great view of the pollution from MTW. 

Please make the right decision reject this extension and save Bulga. 

Yours losing faith 

 

Roslyn Kelley 




